
Apple Mac Notifications from the 
BMFC website 
Somehow I seem to have fixed the problem of missing news notifications for Apple Mac users, 
browsing with Safari. iPads and iPhones still do not enable notifications in settings.


These settings worked on 14 July 2023.


In System Settings, chose Notifications, then add our website. Set it to look like the image below.


If you already had it set up, toggle it on and off and toggle between Banners and Alerts.




In Safari/Settings/Websites, with notifications already on (above actions), make sure that the 
Notifications option looks like this:


Then go to Pop-up Windows and select ‘Allow’:


